
Bill Summary 

H.F. 180 
 As introduced 

 Subject Appropriation for the centers for independent living 

 Authors Sauke and others 

 Analyst Anna Scholin 

 Date February 8, 2019 

Overview 

This bill appropriates $9,000,000 in fiscal year 2020 and $9,000,000 in fiscal year 2021 for 

grants to the centers for independent living, which provide vocational rehabilitation 

services to people with disabilities. $1,000,000 each year must be used for services to 

veterans. In fiscal years 2018 and 2019, the 2017 Jobs Omnibus law appropriated 

$3,011,000 each year to the centers for independent living. 
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